
 

  

 
 
 
Date:  October 5, 2021  
 
 
To:     Tammy Hollingsworth, Auditor of State 
           Victoria Newton, Treasurer of State  
           Executive Council 
 
From: Mariah Flowers, Fleet Manager  
           DAS Fleet Services 
           Department of Administrative Services 
 
 

Re:   ALLOCATION REQUEST - 29C20 Claim for Executive Council Consideration 
 

Vehicle / Event #371, 485, 84, 64, 105886, 2054, 1118, 2155/Hail 

  
Event Date 

July 9, 2021 

Summary Vehicles sustained hail damage during the storm. 
(223745,224209,224443,225188224814,224813,224812,224832)  

Amount  
Requested 

$27,850.75 - Estimates 
 

Supporting 
Documentation 

29C20 Email Notification, Accident Report, Repair Estimate(s), Photos   

 
If you have any questions or are in need of additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Mariah Flowers, Fleet Manager 
DAS Fleet Services 
Mariah.Flowers@iowa.gov  
515-725-2243
 
 


























































































































